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Increase in vehicle movements in and out of Cranleigh Sewage Works
Dear resident

We are writing to inform you of that, due to upgrade work at Cranleigh sewage treatment works,
there will be a temporary increase in the number of heavy goods vehicles visiting the site to
deliver construction materials.

We regret any impact that this may have and we will do all that we can to avoid inconveniencing
you. The upgrade work is needed to increase the treatment capacity of the site, so we can
continue to maintain our high sewage treatment standards.

How will this affect you?
The work will take place in 2 phases:

1. Building new filter tanks - during this phase, concrete lorries will make 30 trips per day for 2
days at a time.

2. Filling the new filters with media - during this phase, tipper lorries will make 12 trips per day
for 5 days at a time, on 2 occasions.

You may notice the increase in heavy goods traffic along Elmbridge Road and entering and
leaving the treatment works. The vehicles will be visiting during normal working hours and there
will be no increase in noise in the early mornings or in the evenings.

When will it take place?
You may notice an increase in lorry traffic during four periods, as follows:

» For a 2-day period from 7th to 8th November
» For a 5-day period from 21st to 25th November
» For a 5-day period from 5th to 9th December

We will do our best to adhere to these dates however, the dates may have to be altered slightly
and if they do look likely to change, we will update you.

Find out more
If have any queries, please contact us on 0800 316 9800, quoting the reference 969803.

Yours sincerely

David Harding
Customer and Stakeholder Manager
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